

Vice President for Administration

Dept. 3982 • Room 202H, Old Main • 1000 E. University Ave. • Laramie, WY 82071

(307) 766-5766 • fax: (307) 766-3436

August 13, 2015

Ms. Jenny Dockter Budget Analyst 2800 Central Avenue Cheyenne, WY 82002 jenny.dockter1@wyo.gov

Dear Ms. Dockter:

On behalf of President Richard McGinity, I am forwarding materials for the Fiscal Year 2015 Annual Report for the University of Wyoming and WICHE.

I would be happy to respond to any questions.

Sincerely,

William H. Mai

Vice President for Administration

Enclosures:

Fiscal Year 2015 Annual Report for the University of Wyoming and Medical Education Fiscal Year 2015 Annual Report for WICHE

Website:

Higher Learning Commission Thematic Self-Study & University Plan 3 (2009-2014) <a href="http://www.uwyo.edu/acadaffairs/plans/index.html">http://www.uwyo.edu/acadaffairs/plans/index.html</a>

cc: Chris Boswell, Vice President for Governmental and Community Affairs
Arley Williams, Assistant Vice President & Special Assistant to the Vice President for
Administration